
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 
 
A Networking Reception with the Ho-Chunk Nation President Wilfrid Cleveland and 
Tribal Representatives will be held on Monday, April 23, 2018 from 5:00-7:00 p.m. at the 
Stateline YMCA (Kerry Room), 501 Third Street, Beloit, WI.  A quorum of City 
Councilors may be present.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Lori S. Curtis Luther, City Manager 
 
 
 
 
Dated: April 16, 2018 
Lorena Rae Stottler 
City Clerk 
www.beloitwi.gov 
 
 
** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the 
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information to request this 
service, please contact the City Clerk-Treasurer’s Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI  53511. 
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